Notice of Public Hearing of the Amherst County Board of Supervisors

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing during its regular
meeting commencing at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, December 18, 2018, at the Amherst
County Administration Building, Public Meeting Room, 153 Washington Street, Amherst,
Virginia, 24521, to consider the sale of the following property:

Tax Map Parcel No.: 66-A-97, comprising of 286 acres, more or less, in
the Temperance Magisterial District of Amherst County, known historically
as “Winton”, to be purchased by Waukeshaw Development, Inc., for the sum
of $800,000, with a Purchase and Sale and Performance Agreement by and
between the Board of Supervisors of Amherst County, Virginia and
Waukeshaw Development, Inc. Among other things, the Purchase and Sale
Agreement provides for approximately 70 acres to be conveyed back to the
County in approximately one to two years for a future County Fairground.

The proposed purchase agreement is available for review Monday through Friday from
8:30 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. in the County Administrator's office at the above address.

Accommodations for disabled persons may be made by calling 434-946-9400 at least
three (3) days prior to the hearing date.

Dean C. Rodgers
Ambherst County Administrator

Posted 12/05/18




